G U N S I T E TRAINING CENTER

Executive Offices

April 11, 1995

Matt Seibert Reactive Target Systems P.O. Box 12996 Prescott, AZ 86304-2996

Dear Matt:

I wish to thank you for lecturing and being part of the first Firearms Instructor Conference of 1995. Your participation in this training program went a long way to making this program a large success. Improving the quality and uniformity of education at Gunsite has always been an important focus for all of us here at the ranch. I am honored that you have been willing to share your expertise, to assist our joint responsibilities for quality education, and to give all our students the very best in training that we have to offer. Together it will continue to become a better program.

Beştyregards,

Richard Jee

President and CEO

RJ:r

PHONE: 1-602-636-4565